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FINAL REPORT

EXPERT VERIFICATION MISSION OF THE VOTE TABULATION
OF THE NOVEMBER 28, 2010 PRESIDENTIAL ELECTION IN THE REPUBLIC OF HAITI
LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT OF HAITI, MR. René Préval, REQUESTING A MISSION OF EXPERTS TO ASSIST IN VERIFICATION OF THE VOTE COUNT AND RESPONSE OF THE SECRETARY gENERAL, MR. José Miguel Insulza, TO THE REQUEST

REPUBLIC OF HAITI

The President

PN/RP/194/2010

Port-au-Prince, December 13, 2010

His Excellency José Miguel Insulza

Secretary General

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

Dear Secretary General:

On behalf of the Haitian people, and on my own behalf, I wish to thank you for the work already done by the OAS-CARICOM Joint Observation Mission during the current presidential and legislative elections.

However, following the developments that marked the first round, and in order to bolster confidence in the process, I am requesting the Organization of American States to send an expert mission to support the verification of the Vote Tabulation.

In addition, I would be most grateful if the Organization of American States would also send a legal technical assistance mission to accompany the challenges phase, a crucial stage of the electoral process.

Those missions should arrived on Wednesday, December 15, and conclude their work no later than December 20, the date scheduled for the results of the first round to be published.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

René Préval

National Palace, Port-au-Prince, Haiti
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2011/CP25530E.pdf 
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